
I have been a sponsor and participant in the Oregon Tuna Classic.  It is an amazing event at the coast and I have seen first hand in 
the benefits we provide to the local food banks.  To be able to  the tournament fish would allow the food banks to buy even more 
food for the community.  This is key to the life of costal life in these challenging times.  Please support this bill as we do.  Mike 
Humes.  


